
  

  

  

  

Dear CCAFT Member, 

Please participate in the following survey. AFT is concerned with quality of life and workplace environment 

issues facing public school employees today. Please see the letter from our national AFT President, Randi 

Weingarten.  Click the link taking you to the survey. The union appreciates your time and effort. The 

information gained will be used to help improve working conditions. 

Thanks, Ray McMurrey 

Education is both a profession and a calling. But just because the work is rewarding 
doesn’t mean it isn’t challenging too. 
  
We know very little about the impact of work on the health and well-being of educators 
and school staff. While many countries have studied the effects of work environments 
on these workers, no real study of the issue has been done in the United States. 
  
We’ve created a robust survey to find out how work affects you, and to help make the 
case for a thorough scientific study. 
  
Please take our anonymous survey on how the conditions at work affect your life. 
   
By joining thousands of other educators and school staff, you’ll help us make the case 
for a major study on how working conditions affect the adults who power our schools.  
   
The AFT health and safety team met with dozens of educators and staff from around the 
country to design a thorough survey to help us gauge how issues in the workplace are 
affecting our members. 
  
Take the anonymous survey on school working conditions and help us make the 
case for a major study. 
 
The survey will be open until May 1. I hope you’ll take the time to help us make the case 

http://email.aftsmtp.org/wf/click?upn=mIoJca2te-2FSQTUWcroKLp05uObD0BptSCE-2FEg0YcLzAtNW5UMATUhluT-2F-2B8e-2Fey5lwYIyEm-2Fv97NOHlud4r-2FBXZpP2uYYJRIQnlLnWLLCLfgezRRUCCFsaMiYF4JedVK_ApV6Sjz0-2BBLpwEFoXbb84HnW-2FH9wu5NO5ib7ZGKbA4UvRQ2jhYPFtM-2B2EYfjakk8ztRgXaptXzVZzOrmYSyOo-2BTyWHa9dLUR-2Bz7vOnoSqek9u-2BOKV7HiviMYAgzf5nUk6Hg2UmhGGd7sMoKc0UFOCLnB8g73Sv41BmuRRch3pXBMw4VtYGt9jFyTANtXGpRmQd9CZvgS2t2PK9O-2F-2F-2Bu7yv5EPaIoXc7pGhCl-2F5MyYH0697-2BdzKrFWz53-2FZ0ThtWPz-2BsSLpdNj4z2UWcRduTXeGogZnNT8QfP13KfWLWHKEc-3D
http://email.aftsmtp.org/wf/click?upn=mIoJca2te-2FSQTUWcroKLp05uObD0BptSCE-2FEg0YcLzAtNW5UMATUhluT-2F-2B8e-2Fey5SQj8tjzXAaYTPjC7SMMQutnG2jKR3fkP32RNa-2Bq3KEtyskx9cA53ZuGw5J2TRzbb_ApV6Sjz0-2BBLpwEFoXbb84HnW-2FH9wu5NO5ib7ZGKbA4UvRQ2jhYPFtM-2B2EYfjakk8ztRgXaptXzVZzOrmYSyOo-2BTyWHa9dLUR-2Bz7vOnoSqek9u-2BOKV7HiviMYAgzf5nUk6Hg2UmhGGd7sMoKc0UFOCIYxSGggd0obKh8rEXooyfVgS-2BncRekWw7-2F-2BVsFaJGjQBg8MarnQVRNH0ySW0RUzjbhFxnS3xuH5VMUKGyy1kcOk0B9ZKKGjBukBG6bHgFlytVKki0nAUlHr3h6zboVxr9RllI50S2GW7zVdddVJUlE-3D
http://email.aftsmtp.org/wf/click?upn=mIoJca2te-2FSQTUWcroKLp05uObD0BptSCE-2FEg0YcLzAtNW5UMATUhluT-2F-2B8e-2Fey5SQj8tjzXAaYTPjC7SMMQutnG2jKR3fkP32RNa-2Bq3KEtyskx9cA53ZuGw5J2TRzbb_ApV6Sjz0-2BBLpwEFoXbb84HnW-2FH9wu5NO5ib7ZGKbA4UvRQ2jhYPFtM-2B2EYfjakk8ztRgXaptXzVZzOrmYSyOo-2BTyWHa9dLUR-2Bz7vOnoSqek9u-2BOKV7HiviMYAgzf5nUk6Hg2UmhGGd7sMoKc0UFOCIYxSGggd0obKh8rEXooyfVgS-2BncRekWw7-2F-2BVsFaJGjQBg8MarnQVRNH0ySW0RUzjbhFxnS3xuH5VMUKGyy1kcOk0B9ZKKGjBukBG6bHgFlytVKki0nAUlHr3h6zboVxr9RllI50S2GW7zVdddVJUlE-3D
http://email.aftsmtp.org/wf/click?upn=2K0XjdDSHUckm0iDh1CuoJlSl8HV-2BiwVL5hl2OhW-2FRyjoDr2W0E-2Fee9CXYS3StIyIwpllF7YVvCVms6twluvUbYmVSpkP7unqPSewFGYHp4Dl4uRQ3J6RvvRzcshaBbO-2FL7IC-2Fkws6jiq7DLmYXoZQ-3D-3D_ApV6Sjz0-2BBLpwEFoXbb84HnW-2FH9wu5NO5ib7ZGKbA4UvRQ2jhYPFtM-2B2EYfjakk8ztRgXaptXzVZzOrmYSyOo-2BTyWHa9dLUR-2Bz7vOnoSqek9u-2BOKV7HiviMYAgzf5nUk6Hg2UmhGGd7sMoKc0UFOCFHjAVOwLm3-2BGeui6S2lpQw-2FL0B83-2F6CTUDAg4X8nxOTHEWt40OxT7aK4uzJWj2POG8y7pJyaOUImUB427BLS8fnDMHi7ooufYiVPDTiLo58NRuoY9cDDvbhOL89O5fwWtXECd4rq1BT36NSzaMNiH0-3D
http://email.aftsmtp.org/wf/click?upn=MDC1ojbF62yu7Tzc1Jn6C6R6igc8Qvw8uKczLo6oqAyXjyqP6-2Fy1t5sUT5rM1UGC_ApV6Sjz0-2BBLpwEFoXbb84HnW-2FH9wu5NO5ib7ZGKbA4UvRQ2jhYPFtM-2B2EYfjakk8ztRgXaptXzVZzOrmYSyOo-2BTyWHa9dLUR-2Bz7vOnoSqek9u-2BOKV7HiviMYAgzf5nUk6Hg2UmhGGd7sMoKc0UFOCHtzDNQ9uwL9C-2FuHQU1O7EWiaRtQ3yEb77YwgVN0I2iLg-2Bq7LhV6WheZW8K-2FQlOxXFc0t44eG-2FC0lRaHSiiTFdTIJUB3EG57d99zTI97w7ipDf3-2B8AAeVlZfQV4RyVVZnz3-2FEGldAR9hlZHGa6JBooY-3D


for a major study by sharing your own experiences. 
  
In unity, 
Randi Weingarten 
AFT President 
  
P.S. Please share this survey with your colleagues and help us learn as much as 
possible from others on the frontlines in education. 

 


